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Measure Description: 
Prohibits employer client of temporary service provider (TSP) from paying employee through TSP and 
paying employee directly for work performed in the same pay period. Requires TSP inform employee of 
this prohibition at time of hire and requires employee to acknowledge in writing that employee was 
informed. Requires signed, written agreement between TSP and each employer client. Specifies content 
of written agreement. Instructs Director of Department of Consumer and Business Services to report 
certain information to Department of Revenue and Employment Department. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Consumer and Business Services (DCBS), Department of Revenue(DOR), Employment 
Department 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have 

 MINIMAL EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 
While this individual measure has a “Minimal” fiscal impact, an agency may incur a net fiscal impact 
greater than minimal depending on the cumulative impact of all measures enacted into law that affect 
the agency.   
 


